CREWE AND NANTWICH TWINNING ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE MEETING MONDAY 5th JANUARY 2015 AT 5.00PM EXECUTIVE MEETING ROOM 1 MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS EARLE STREET CREWE

PRESENT:

Clive Mosby, Maurice Jones, Peter Kay, Cyril Jones, Jill Oakes, John Oakes, Wendy Johns, Lindsay Johns, Barbara Colbert, Ann Jones.

APOLOGIES: Ray Stafford.

MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF 5th JANUARY 2015 MEETING: No matters arising.

TREASURER AND MEMBERS REPORT: (WENDY)

The Treasurer reported that the current account stands at £2,490.92 with a cheque for £23 still to be presented. Deposit Account No 1 stands at £4,342.06 and Deposit Account No 2 stands at £1,042.53. The membership stands at 32 members and 1 corporate member i.e. Crewe Town Council.

PUBLICITY:

No progress in filling the vacancy.

WEBSITE: (PETER)

Peter reported he had paid the Website fees.

The Secretary reported the Nantwich Town Council Website contained an article and Photographs about CANTA although there were some discrepancies.

SUMMER SCHOOL: 2015

It was agreed that the summer school should take place the week commencing 26th July to 2nd August 2015. The Secretary to contact Janice Benn to see if she will be available that week.

The Treasurer to contact the Ramada hotel to enquire on price and availability. It was decided to add 2% to last year's price to allow for price increases.

CANTA ACTIVITIES:

The Chairman asked committee members to come up with ideas for social activities for the next meeting. Wendy suggested a raffle with good prizes so we could charge for tickets and make some money for our funds.

CORRESPONDENCE:

The following correspondence received since the last meeting.

Macon - Magazine

Bischofsheim - Local Papers

Emmanuelle Jean - Date of Macon summer School July 19th to July 26th. Steve Mcquade - Crewe Town Council Membership.

Emmanuelle Jean - Answers to request for information for Sean Barber Birmingham University.

Dietmar Zair - Information on new Mayor of Dzierzoniow Mr Dariusz Kucharski.

Mrs Poizer - Request for accommodation.

Mrs Carol Lightfoot - A thank you note.

BGA's - Invitation to New Years Reception.

Neil Smith from South Cheshire College- Request for help with accommodation for students.

Crewe Town Mayor Mrs Pam Minshall - invitation to Carol Service 21st December.

Iwona - Christmas greeting from Dzierzoniow.

A.O.B

The Secretary to arrange a meeting for the Chairman and Neil Smith South Cheshire College. Late afternoon after 5.00pm.

THE MEETING CLOSED AT 6.00 PM